
 

Date: September 30, 2019 Project #: 2016-007A 

Project Description: Main Street Streetscape Project 

Owner/Client: Town of Bridgton 

Contractor: J. Pratt Construction 

Prepared by: Colin Dinsmore, PE  

       

 
Daily Construction Update for Monday, September 30, 2019 
 

Sidewalk and curbing construction continues between Elm Street and Gibbs. Most of the areas 
that have been disturbed for curbing and storm drainage construction have been cleaned up and 
paved. The contractor will likely keep working down the north side of the road.  
 
The sewer construction has begun at the west end of Main Street (Main Hill). 
 
There will be brief closures of driveways as the conduit trench crosses each driveway but the 
contractor will work to ensure access is restored as quickly as possible. If any business or 
property owners have trouble accessing their buildings, please let us know so we can do whatever 
we can to address your concerns. 
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